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Letter of understanding between

R.V.Institute of Management , Bangalore

And

R.V. College of Engineering, Bangalore

In the view of Optimum Utilization of available resources in R.V.Institute of Management , Bangalore

And R.V. College of Engineering, Bangalore this letter of Understanding is made .

We shall extend the use of the following Resources and Facilities and collaborations:

Academic Resources
Infrastructure Facilities
Sports Facilities
Teaching —Learning Aids
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5. Resource Centre Facilities
6. Placement Assistance

7. Library Resources

8. Lab Resources

9. IT Resources

10. Human Resources

11. Collaboration to conduct Events /Programmes.

The Common purpose of the letter of understanding is to enhance knowledge Pool and augment the

Existing resources for the benefit of the stake holders of the institutions . This letter of understanding

is signed on Nineteenth day of March , 2018.
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R.V College of Engineering.
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